Friday, September 04, 2015

Back to School Updates

Tuesday, September 8, 2015
e All students will check in at the gym
e Check in time for students in Gr. 1 to 5 will be at 8:45 am
e Check in time for incoming Kindergarten students will be at 10 am
(Accommodation will be made for families with children in K and Gr. 1 to 5 so that they
can check in their children at 8:45 if more convenient.)

e Returning students will check in with their division from last year. Signs will be posted in
the gym to identify divisions.

e Students new to Irvine will check in at the New Registration table in the gym and will be
given a temporary assignment to a class until permanent class assignments are
completed for the school year.

e Families who have ordered school supplies through Creative Children can pick up their
supplies after student check in at the gym.

e If you are unable to come on Tuesday, Sept. 8" in person to check in, please contact the
office at 604 941 3408 to confirm your child’s registration

Wednesday, September 9, 2015

e Students in Gr. 1to 5 are in session from 8:45 am to 2:43 pm

e Kindergarten students have been given gradual entry schedules for the first week of
school

e Kindergarten families have signed up for ‘Welcoming Conversations’ with their
kindergarten teacher

e Children do not need to bring their school supplies until directed by their teacher

e Students should come prepared for outdoor play at recess and at lunch

During the first few days of school, we will be confirming registrations, reviewing class size and
composition. Once we have confirmed our organization plan with the district, we will assign students to
their class for the school year. We will work as quickly as we can to ensure this is a speedy process.

Storm Clean Up
District crews have been extremely busy all week cleaning up and making repairs after last weekend'’s

windstorm, doing their best to get the school grounds ready for Tuesday.

The district has prioritized the work, getting the pathways, parking areas, playgrounds and sidewalks
cleared of large debris. There may still be some large trees down so district staff has placed caution
tape around these areas until they are able to get back on site to remove them.

Please be aware that there may be piles of branches etc. still on the fields, that will be picked up as soon
as possible next week. It would be appreciate if the debris could remain in piles.

Your patience is greatly appreciated as we work our way through this challenging storm clean-up.

Have a wonderful weekend! See you Tuesday.




